
WEEKLY
We’ve had a wonderful week here at Barrow celebrating VE Day with a
traditional street party, complete with maypole dancing! It was lovely to see the
children getting involved and enjoying the festivities together.

We also said a fond farewell to our four little ducklings this week. After
watching them hatch and grow, the children loved seeing them enjoy a final
swim in our school pond before heading off to their new home.

As you may have seen in last week’s newsletter, we currently have one remaining
vacancy for a Parent Governor following the departure of Mr Yardley. We are
very grateful for the time, care and commitment he gave to Barrow during his
time on the Governing Board. Earlier this year, we welcomed Hannah Fothergill
to the team, and now is the perfect opportunity to complete our board with one
final member. If this is something you’d be interested in, please do consider
applying - it’s a fantastic way to be involved in school life and help shape the
future for our school. If you have any questions about what the role involves,
please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me directly.

Finally - planning for BARROWFEST 2025 is well underway! We’re very excited
about what’s to come and, with enough support, we hope to include a mobile
farm visit for each class. On the day, children are invited to come dressed in
bright colours, with glitter, flower headbands and festival fun. There’ll be a
special lunch option available to order, or children can bring a packed lunch as
usual. We kindly ask for a £5 donation via ParentPay — all proceeds go towards
making the day as memorable as possible for our children.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

FOBS summer fair - All invited and welcome to come along to this year’s
Summer Fair planning meeting — Tuesday 13th May, 6pm at The Eagle, Barrow! 

 Summer Term - Wb 5  May 25th

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdle



Barrowfest
Burger Lunch

Please book any main
meal on ParentPay for
22  May if your child

would like to join us for
our festival burger lunch

nd

THIS WEEK
CLASS PHOTOS

REMINDER
Closing date for free delivery
of orders to school is Sunday

11  May 2025th

If you’re shopping in Tesco, our school’s project for
new out of school club opportunities has started and
we need your votes! Please also encourage your family

and friends to support us by using their blue token
given at checkout. 

Thank you

Please complete our Parent
Questionnaire by Wednesday

14  May th



Star Awards

THIS WEEK

Sun 11  May - 10.30am Clitheroe URC Church Service - Year 1 & Year 2th

Tues 13  May - 1.30 - 3.30pm Healthier Families parent only session CANCELLEDth

Sat 17  May - 10.00am Open day at Middleshaw Hills Care Home, Barrowth

Mon 19  May - NFL Flag North West tournamentth

Mon 19  May - 4.00pm League A football gameth

Tues 20  May - Year 6 tripth

Thurs 22  May - Barrowfest (£5 donation/children to wear bright colours and festival
wear)

nd

DIARY 

Headteacher Awards

Gabriel in Year 3 has been named one
of three winners in this term’s

prestigious Copley Prize art
competition

Our ducklings are one week old and

enjoyed a swim in the school pond

Our new Reception children

enjoyed their Stay and Play

session

Our children celebrated VE Day with a street party


